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NAME: Bradley Griffin 
PARTY: Republican 
SEEKING: Congress, District 10  
 
 
Why are you seeking your office? 
 
I am seeing office to bring leadership to the district, reduce the size and scope of 
government, to be a voice of the people in Washington, bring resources back to 
Georgia, and work to solve some of the major challenges facing our country, lik 
healthcare/drug cost, illegal immigration, education, and the spread of p.c. culture.   
  
What do you expect to accomplish if elected? 
 
I expect to make meaningful changes for the constituents of the 10th district by 
working on legislation that improves their current lives, like lowering prescription 
drug cost and solving the problems caused by illegal immigration. I intend to work 
as hard as I can to make sure that all the people of GA10 have access to resources 
that they can use to improve their communities.  
  
What distinguishes your candidacy? 
 
I am the only candidate in the GA10 that is a military veteran. I am also the only 
candidate in the GA10 that owns a national business, which was grown from humble 
beginnings. I believe in the value of hard work and will work hard for the men and 
women of the district. I am not a politician, just a fellow Georgian that is tired of the 
'do nothing' business of Washington.  
  
How can we improve school safety? 
 
There are many competing ideas around how to improve school safety. Far more 
complex than 100 words will allow me to cover. Understand this; Our children are 
our most precious resource and so we must make sure that they are protected when 
they are at school. Armed guards, in addition to metal detectors, cameras, and other 
strategies should also be deployed.  
  
Pick one issue. Expand on how you will address it. 
 
My 4 part plan to reducing drug cost: 
 

• Allow medicare to negotiate fair drug prices with the drug companies 

• Reduce the length of patents on drugs from 20 to 15 years 

• Quicken the time generic drugs get to market by clearing FDA backlog 

• Allow medicare to switch to generic drugs, when they are available, without patient 

consent 
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Please give a 100 word summary on your background: 
 
I am the eldest of 8 children and I grew up on a farm off an old dirt road. I grew up 
bailing hay, plowing fields, and milking cows. I served as an Airborne Ranger in the 
U.S. Army, I've founded and growth businesses on a nation level. I believe in doing 
things to the best and fullest of ones abilities and I don't believe we currently have 
that kind of leadership in Washington. I want to champion Georgia values and make 
sure out way of life isn't eroded away.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


